

May 25, 2017

To the CRA Board

This letter serves to confirm that the Board of directors of the Greater Hollywood chamber of Commerce is authorizing Anne T. Hotte, CEO / Executive Director of the Chamber, to apply for funding from the CRA for a Property Improvement Grant.

The Board realizes the importance of leading by example and of enhancing the appearance of the Chamber's property as it is a gateway to Downtown Hollywood and the US1 Corridor. The Board is aware that Anne Hotte has been soliciting proposals and endorses her recommendations.

Respectfully,

GHCC Board of Directors

1. Hote as authorized by the Board at and of Directors The June 26, 2017 BOD Reetity.

Minutes will be done Tomonrow.